PERSHING COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE | ;;j i

“To Serve and Protect” JERRY ALLEN, Sheriff

September 1, 2025

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

The Pershing County Sheriff’s Office is requesting any information regarding a homicide
which occurred on August 30, 2025 between 8 p.m. and 9:30 p.m. in the area between 8
o’clock and I St. and 845 and I St. in Black Rock City, at the Burning Man Festival. If
you were in this area, or passing by during this timeframe and saw or heard anything,
please contact the Pershing County Sheriff’s Office @ 775-273-2641 or 775-273-5111.
Reference PCSO case #25-318 and ask for Investigator Josh Nicholson.

We are specifically looking to identify the white male adult decedent, who is between the
ages of 35 and 40, approximately 6’ and 200# with short brown hair and facial hair.

We are also currently seeking information regarding any suspect identifiers for any
person who would commit such a heinous crime against another human being.

At this time, no information is too small to disregard, so do not hesitate to contact my
Office.
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